
Father Ryan Simas, Administrator 

Father Ryan has been the Administrator of St. Charles 

Cemetery since 2020. He is also the Pastor at St. 

Joseph’s Church in Woonsocket, the Chaplin of St. 

Raphael’s Academy and Host Pastor of Good 

Shepherd Catholic School.  

 

Jonathan Acosta, Superintendent 

Jonathan has been working at the cemetery for 9 

years, and the past 4 years as the superintendent. On 

his days off he enjoys video games and working on 

cars. 

 

Daniel Sabourin, Groundskeeper 

This is Daniel’s second summer here at the cemetery 

and recently promoted to full time grounds keeper. 

He enjoys construction and cars. 

 

Peter Burke, Seasonal Groundskeeper 

We welcome Peter Burke in his first summer as a part time groundskeeper!  

 

Deb Doris, Secretary 

Deb has worked for the cemetery for 3 years. She has 6 kids and they take 

up most of her spare time.  

Newsletter 
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MOVING? 

If you are moving or have moved since you 
have received your deed, please contact us to 
update our records. You can call us at 401-762-
1100, email us at 
stcharlescemetery@hotmail.com or use the 
“contact us” button on our website 
www.saintcharlescemetery.com 

Farm St. Blackstone, MA 

Office: 1200 Mendon Rd. Woonsocket, RI  

WEBSITE - LOCATE A LOVED ONE 

We are still working hard to update our 
database. If you find any errors on the “Locate 

a Loved One” page, please use the “Contact 
Us” form to let us know about the error.  

 

You can also call us at the office: 401-762-1100 

Meet the Staff 
Volunteers Needed! 

Do you have a green thumb? 

We need YOU! 

We are looking for individuals or groups that enjoy 
gardening and are willing to donate their time to 
maintaining our new memorial flower garden, which 
will be located near the Columbarium.  

 

Spread the word! If you, or someone you know, 
would like to help, please contact our business office 
at 401-762-1100. 

 


